
 The numbers they enter will appear on this screen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                    They should press the “ENTER” button after they 

enter their number 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a picture of the PIN pad your child will use to enter their number in the cafeteria. 

Please have your child memorize and practice entering their number. 


